


14 October 2014

Dear Parents & Carers

Re:  New School Uniform Supplier

We have sourced a new uniform supplier ‘Gooddies’ website www.Gooddies.co.uk.  This means that you will now order direct with the company on-line and pay by card.  The goods will still be delivered to Springfield but will be bagged and labelled with your child’s name on.
This system should be quicker and if there are any queries or returns you will deal direct with the company.  There is a cut-off date each month for orders, the order will then be despatched 10-15 days after.
Springfield still have a small amount of stock, particularly girls cardigans, so you may wish to check with us first before ordering.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Please see the attached display of the ‘Gooddies’ website and how to find our school.
Please do not hesitate to contact me should you require further assistance.

Yours faithfully



Kelly Thomson
Receptionist
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